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December 2, 2024 

 

Paul David Snyder, II 

Hartwell University 

P.O. Box 372 

Coral Springs, AR 72718 

 

Re: Annual Verification 

 

Dear Mr. Snyder: 

 

At the regularly scheduled meeting of the Commission for Independent Education held on  

November 21, 2024 in, your institution’s annual verification by sworn affidavit was presented to 

the Commission for review.   

 

The Commission accepted the affidavit as having complied with Section 1005.06(1)(f), Florida 

Statutes pursuant to religious institutions.   

 

This letter serves as notification that your institution has met the requirements of state law and is 

not subject to governmental oversight for the period 11/21/2024 to 11/30/2025. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Synnamon Solomon 
 

Synnamon Solomon 
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